
 
 
 
 

JANUARY MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
We will be talking with… 

Craig McMullen, P.E. 
AK Region Materials Sales Manager, Granite 

 

Title: 

MOA, 100th Avenue Extension Phase IIA 
 

    
 

Municipality of Anchorage, 100th Ave. Extension, Phase IIA, Minnesota Drive to C Street that was bid and 
built by Granite in 2016 (completed in 2017).  This phase placed a surcharge on the proposed alignment 
during the winter of 2016-17 to consolidate the underlying peat.  The presentation will provide an overview 
of the project, followed by some of the lessons learned/observed while constructing the project.  
 
 

WHEN:  Wednesday, January 9, 2019
  12:00‐1:00 p.m.

WHERE:  Mat‐Su College, Room JKB 128 

LUNCH:  $7 
 


